
On June 3, 2024, KBEL Communications, LLC, the Licensee of KBEL 

(AM), 1240 KHz, Idabel, Oklahoma and KBEL (FM) 96.7 MHz, Idabel, 

Oklahoma, filed and Application with the Federal Communications 

Commission for the Assignment of License.  Members of the public 

wishing to view this Application or obtain information about how to file 

comments and petitions on the Application can visit 

www.publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KBEL AM or FM public file 

http://www.publicfiles.fcc.gov/

